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Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Myers
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 11:54 AM
To: Chelsea Benner
Subject: BL-17-00013 CONNER

Based on the information provided there are no septic or water impacts and all public health issues are 
compliant for this boundary line adjustment. 
 
I have saved this email as a pdf in your folder. 
 
Holly R Myers 
Environmental Health Supervisor 
Kittitas County Public Health Department 

P-(509)962-7005 

Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us 

publichealthisessential.org 
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